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SEC Provides Interpretive Guidance on the Use of 
Company Web Sites under the Exchange Act and 
the Antifraud Provisions of the Federal Securities 
Laws

Date:  08/11/08

 On August 1, 2008, the Securities and Exchange Commission ("SEC") published an interpretive release(the 
"Release")1 to provide guidance on the use of company web sites to provide information to investors in compliance 
with the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended (the "Exchange Act"), and without violating the antifraud 
provisions of the federal securities laws. 
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